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E-Declarations registry will be audited

30.11.2017

Having failed to introduce e-declarations automatic verification system, on November 29 NACP announced
a tender for an audit of the e-declarations registry. Tender applications are to be collected by December 4,
audit to be completed by December 22.

Given previous constant critical rhetorics of the NACP regarding e-declarations system, the results of the
audit might be used as a pretext to explain why automatic verifications system cannot be introduced with
the current ineffective e-declarations registry thus postponing verifications for an indefinite period. In the
worst-case scenario audit opinion might be used even to restart the development of the whole e-
declarations system, which would end up eliminating all the results achieved with this reform so far. Close
monitoring over the results of this audit is crucial.
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